From: Pontes, Cindy@CHP <CPontes@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, May 13, 2020 8:44 AM

To: OPR State Clearinghouse

Cc: CHP-701_AA_Desk; Mora, Leah@CHP; CHP-EIR; Richards, James@CHP
Subject: RE: 063 — LM — Environmental Document Review — SCH# 2019029104

Good Morning,

The Santa Barbara Area has reviewed the attached document and determined that no impact to the Santa Barbara
Area’s local operations and/or public safety by SCH# 2019029104 was identified.

Please let me know if there is anything else we need to do. 6/19/2020
Governor’'s Office of Planning & Research
Thank You,
Cindy Pontes MAY 13 2020
C .
aprain STATE CLEARINGHOUSE

Santa Barbara Area

From: CHP-EIR

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 4:22 PM

To: Richards, James@CHP <JRichards@chp.ca.gov>; Pontes, Cindy@CHP <CPontes@chp.ca.gov>
Cc: CHP-701_AA _Desk <701_AA_Desk@chp.ca.gov>; CHP-EIR <EIR@chp.ca.gov>; Mora, Leah@CHP
<LeMora@chp.ca.gov>

Subject: 063 — LM — Environmental Document Review — SCH# -- Due to Lead Agency by / /2020

Special Projects Section (SPS) recently received the referenced “Notice of environmental impact document from
the State Clearinghouse outlined in the following Web site:

Randall Road Debris Basin

Due to the project’s geographical proximity to the Santa Barbara Area, please use the attached checklist to assess
its potential impact to local Area/Section operations and public safety.

CC to Division FYI only.

Please feel free to e-mail me if you have any questions.

OhdkiP rud#

Associate Governmental Program Analyst
California Highway Patrol

Special Projects Section (063)

General: (916) 843-3370
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